
Introducing our NEW COMMITTEE
BY KAM PHULL

Thank you to all those that attended our AGM today! October is
always a time for TOPS to reflect, take stock and get energised for
our new year ahead.

As part of our yearly election, I am very happy to announce our
new TOPs Committee. The ship will continue to be steered by 
 Julie - who will be joined this year by Rachel, Fiona, Bernadette,
Gayle and Sophie. A warm welcome to our new committee
members - please do give them a wave when you see them about
the school! 

TOPs main goal is to inject some much needed fun and excitement
this year, and it was so wonderful to see the smiling excited faces
when they met our Scarecrow for the first time. Please remember,
that all events and activities run by TOPs are in support of funding
projects for our school, and the children are the main
beneficiaries! So please do take part and help support our school.
The Harvest Event will close Thursday 15th October midday -
please enter and support us! 

As always, we invite you all to get involved - it is difficult right
now, but working together we can achieve some community
happiness - so if you'd like to get involved, speak with someone
from our team - or email us at TOPS@hayfieldcross.org.uk
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